Minutes for CEPP meeting of

May 1, 2008

In attendance: Deb Hall (Chair), Terry Diggory, Rik Scarce, Dan Nathan, Kyle Nichols, Erica Bastress-Dukehart, Susan Kress, Muriel Poston

Minutes for April 3, April 10, and April 24 were approved.

Ann Henderson was invited to discuss the 2010-2011 academic calendar.  Labor Day falls on September 6, 2010 so classes will begin on September 8.  The fall calendar will be tight; there will be two study days, and exams will end on December 21.  Discussion ensued about the appropriate number of study days and eventually moving the start of the fall semester to late August.  CEPP approved the 2010-2011 academic calendar and decided to continue these conversations at a later date.

The President has charged a Civic Engagement Task Force.  SGA is considering the charge and given the lateness in the semester, it may be tabled until the fall.  CEPP will have a representative on the Task Force.  If the Task Force is commissioned, Rik is interested in serving as the CEPP representative.  

CEPP discussed the DOS Restructuring Report.  Several members of CEPP had significant concerns with the report.  CEPP will continue the discussion at the CEPP retreat.

Deb reminded CEPP of the upcoming schedule of events: Monday’s data meeting, Tuesday’s open forum, and next weeks CEPP meeting will be from 3:30 to 5:00 p.m.

CEPP discussed the content of a Frequently Asked Question sheet about UWW data that will be available to the faculty prior to the open forum.  Discussion ensued for a very, very, very, very, very, (very5) long time.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:15 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Kyle Nichols

